
 
News from St Philip’s 

            STAR OF THE WEEK  

 

 

  The following children have been awarded Star of the Week for 

‘following all the Christian values’ 

Erina ,Aarin, Siri, Maham, Maisie, Daisy, Alexander, Zainab 

Joel, Billie Jo, Nicholas, Alex, Nathan, Charlie, Ruby, Daisy               

and Layla. 

 

WELL DONE! 

Friday 16th December 2016 

 

CHRISTMAS PLAYS 

The children performed wonderfully 

in their Christmas productions this 

week. We are so proud of them. 

Thank you for all your positive  

comments and for letting us know 

how much you enjoyed each       

production. They certainly filled us 

with Christmas cheer! The Pupils, Staff and        

Governors would like to wish 

you all a peaceful and        

enjoyable Christmas. We will 

look forward to seeing you 

back in school on Wednesday 

4th January 2017. 

COMMUNICATION SURVEY 

Thank you for the returns of the website survey, which was on 

the back of the newsletter last week. The comments were hugely 

positive with parents finding the website very informative, with 

the most popular areas being the class pages, latest events, dates 

and holidays. Thank you also for your suggestions of how to 

make the website even better - we will be implementing these in 

the Spring Term and will keep you up to date with the details.  

We also asked how you would prefer to receive the weekly          

newsletter. The vast majority have requested via email, so we will 

begin to collect current email addresses in January. Paper copies 

will still be available from the office for those few parents who 

prefer this version. 

SWEETS IN A JAR 

Well done to                                 

Jonah Strickland-Wright in         

Miss Cragg’s class for winning the 

sweets in the jar. Thank you to   

Maddie, Layla, Liam & Honor from 

the Fundraising Group for raising 

£96 towards the new playground. 

TOAST MONEY 

Children in Y3 to Y6 can choose 

to have toast and a drink at 

morning break. The cost is £2.50 

for the week and must be paid on 

a Monday. Please put money in a 

sealed envelope with the child’s 

name and class clearly marked 

on the front. As the kitchen is 

unable to accept late payments, 

only children making a payment 

on Monday will receive their 

snack for the week. Thank you.  

Admissions to Secondary 

School 

 

Please see the letter regarding 

Great Sankey High School      

consultations on admissions   

arrangements. 

Further information can be found 

at www.greatsankey.org 

HEADTEACHER’S AWARD 

The following children received 

their award from Mrs Wightman 

during Assembly this morning: 

Harry, Elliot ,Evie, Michael, El-

liot ,Finlay, Liam, Oliver ,                

Akshara, Finlay, Annabelle, Cal-

lum, Harley, Daisy, Joshua ,         

Hollie,  and Ibrahim  


